
 
To Mr. Elton Humphery,Secretary,Committee of Community 
Affairs,Gynaecological Cancer Inquiry,Parliament House Canberra,ACT  
 
To whom it may concern  
 
 
Business and Professional Women of Western Australia are concern that 
Gynaecological cancer needs are under represented in the budget submission . 
We support the work of GAIN in their quest to improve information and support 
for women who have gynaecological issues.  
 
Once again we are pleased to offer our support to the Gain  submission to the 
Gynaecological Cancer Enquiry on this important issue of budget allocation.  
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Michelle Miller  and Arlene Quinn   
BPW State President and BPW Kalamunda President  
Western Australia 


